
 
 

VILLAGE OF KENMORE 

PLANNING BOARD 

January 28, 2020 

 

 

PRESENT: Thomas Fleming  Gail Higgins, Deputy Clerk   

  Bruce Shearer   Michael Berns, Building Inspector 

Marcia Brogan 

Andrew Ross 

Thomas Voigt 

Andrea Czopp 

 

ABSENT: Michael Foster 

 

 

 

1767 KENMORE AVENUE – P.S. ELLIOTT SERVICES SIGNAGE     

   

 Paul Strada from NAS Sign Company was present and reviewed the sign details. 

 Thomas Fleming asked if the phone number or “Now Hiring” was going to be on the 

sign, since the two samples said two different things.  “Now Hiring” will be on the sign. 

 Thomas Fleming moved to approve as presented. 

 Seconded by Marcia Brogan and approved by all in attendance. 

 

 

2484 ELMWOOD AVENUE – KENMORE VALUE REDEMPTION SIGNAGE   

  

 No one was present from the property. 

 Bruce Shearer did not like the green in the sign and felt that it didn’t matched the existing 

center canopy at all. 

 Marcia Brogan questioned if the existing metal canopy can be painted the same color as 

the signs. 

 Mr. Shearer added that since nobody was present, the Board is unable to discuss the 

reasons for the bright green color chosen for the signs. 

 Bruce Shearer moved to approve two signs, conditioned that the existing canopy be 

painted green to match the signs. 

 Seconded by Thomas Fleming and approved by all in attendance. 
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OTHER BUSINESS_______________________________________________________   

The meeting was adjourned; the next meeting scheduled for February 25, 2020 

at 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

Gail Higgins 

        Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 


